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The Livingstone Road Primary PTFA 

(Parent Teacher and Friends Association) 
 

Friday 15th March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carers 

EASTER EGG HUNT 

On Friday 29th March we will be holding an Easter Egg Hunt for all the children across the Federation. We would also 
like to invite along siblings to take part! 

There will be 2 different Easter Egg Hunts, with the first starting at 10am and the second starting at 11am.  

The Easter Egg Hunt will be outside on the Junior school site. The children will be given a sheet to complete during the 
hunt and this should be handed in once completed (in exchange for an Easter Egg). 

The cost of the egg hunt is £1.50 per child. There is no limit on the number of children you can bring along.  

Please complete the slip below and return it to the Federation office by Tuesday 26th March.  

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs Zoe Lambert 

HLTA and Chairperson of the LRPTFA 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------------------------------------------- 
EASTER EGG HUNT FRIDAY 29th MARCH 

 

Name of Child .........................................................................      Class................................................... 

 

Number of children ................................................................      Total amount payable........................ 

 

Time slot (Please circle) 

 

                             10am           or                 11am 
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